

seems quite taken with it  
especially with the land  
that lies next I towards.  
The price I gave him  
was the same as you  
gave me for Dewsbury.  
He will have to wait  
a week or ten days before  
deciding but if he gets  
in some money he is  
expecting he says he will  
make a deal. I hope

It has quite  
turned here a  
cold good thing as  
My dear Goldie will keep  
the trees back.

Penticton  
April 4. 10.

I am taking  
a day off to write letters  
as I have got very  
behind with my correspondence.  
I think I have made a  
sale of your limit to  
Bennet. I had him all  
over it yesterday & he

he will as I should both  
like to sell the place  
for you & earn that  
commission Kendall & Mason  
will be mighty sick if  
they know tho of course  
they never need know if  
it comes off. Bennet  
wants to know if the  
P.L.S. have ever registered  
a record on Stewards' Creek

also what chances <sup>there</sup>  
<sup>water</sup> would be of getting for  
the land from Steward  
did at you speak to him  
about it. How are you  
how are things going  
at the Rainbow. I should  
like to have a few days  
with you before long but  
at present cant afford  
to knock off work.

by return  
you are  
from your  
at the  
at the  
at the